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RECOMMENDATION 
 

That Council receive Memo 2017-M-112 regarding the General Government and Finance Advisory 

Committee’s Recommendation regarding Website and Plowtruck; AND FURTHER THAT Council adopt 

the Committee’s recommendation to appoint an ad hoc committee to work with staff on the website 

project; AND FURTHER THAT ____ be appointed to the committee. 

 

INFORMATION  
 

An RFP was issued earlier this year for a new Website Design & Implementation.  A total of 17 proposals 

were received.  Staff analyzed the proposals according to the rating criteria and brought the top 5 to the 

General Government and Finance Advisory Committee for review and comment.  Staff recommended that 

West (Civic Live) be chosen as the successful proposal, as it was well within the budgeted amount and 

met all of the desired criteria. The General Government and Finance Advisory Committee concurred with 

this recommendation.  The committee recommended that an Ad Hoc Committee be set up to work with 

staff on the website project, and in particular to give feedback from a website user’s point of view at the 

design stage.  

 

The General Government and Finance Advisory Committee also discussed the memo from Public Works 

regarding the disposal of the old plow truck – also on this agenda.  The GGF Committee recommends that 

Council consider making an exception to the policy and selling this truck to the Temagami First Nation for 

the price they are offering.  Their offer is above the reserved price that would be put on the govdeals 

website and there is no assurance that posting it on that site would bring more than the reserved bid; it 

would not incur the govdeals commission; and because of our good relationship with our First Nation 

neighbours.  The motion regarding this decision is associated with the public works memo.   

 

Prepared by:        Reviewed by: 

 

Elaine Gunnell, Municipal Clerk    R. Prefasi, GGF Chair 

On behalf of the General Government and Finance Advisory Committee  
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